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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR November 17, 2017
NO.: _2017-157

TO : ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY AND MUNICIPAL MAYORS,
DILG REGIONAL DIRECTORS, THE ARMM REGIONAL GOVERNOR
AND OTHERS CONCERNED
SUBJECT : DRUG ABUSE PREVENTION AND CONTROL WEEK

Pursuant to Presidential Proclamation No. 124 dated November 26, 2001, “Declaring
the third week of November of every year as the Drug Abuse Prevention and Control (DAPC)
Week”, the Dangerous Drugs Board (DDB) will lead the nation in the observance of the Drug
Prevention and Abuse (DAPC) Week on November 19-24, 2017.

In line with the celebration, all local government units are enjoined to participate in
the simultaneous kick-off program on November 19, 2017. A fun run and torch lighting
activity is requested to be conducted at your respective localities, at the same time, throughout
the country to demonstrate our strong resolve against drugs. Putting up of streamers/banners
in strategic places in your offices is also encouraged (template attached).

Likewise, the DDB, in collaboration with the Quezon City Anti-Drug Abuse Council
(QCADAC), will be having an Anti-drug Fair and Exhibit on November 24, 2017 at the Quezon
City Memorial Circle wherein products of alternative development, livelihood and skills
training programs provided by LGUs to recovering drug dependents or surrenderers will be
featured. Participation of contingents, from and residing near Quezon City, is also requested.

All DILG Regional Directors and ARMM Regional Governor are hereby directed to
cause the widest dissemination of this Circular to all local government units within their
respective areas of jurisdiction.



For any concerns, you may contact the DDB, through Ms. Ella Marie L.
Dimaculangan at Telephone No. 929-1753 loc. 138 and Mobile No. 0998-5877948 or Ms.
Liane Angelica M. Kalacas at Telephone No. 929-6638 and Mobile No. 0923-4247443.
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Republic of the Philippines
Office of the President

DANGEROUS DRUGS BOARD

18 October 2017 D'LG'OSEC

RECEVEDBY: _ [Uild)

Undersecretary CATALINO 3. CUY ¥ -
Officer-In-Charge DATE: i Q’Qﬁ Time:_|- Ity
Department of the Interior and Local Government CONTROL NO:

Quezon Avenue, Quezon City

Dear Undersecretary Cuy:
Greetings from the Dangerous Drugs Board!

Pursuant to Presidential Proclamation No. 124, S 2001, the Dangerous Drugs Board is spearheading the
celabration of the Drug Abuse Prevention and Control (DAPC) Week on 19-24 November 2017,

In line with the celebration, we are encouraging the participation of ali cities and municipalities nationwide
specifically in the simultaneous kick-off program on 18 November 2017, A fun run and torch lighting activity
will be simultaneously conducted throughout the country to demonstrate our strong resolve against drugs.
Agide from this, we will also be having an anti-drug fair and exhibit at the Quezon City Memorial Circle on
24 November 2017 where products of alternstive devslopment, livelihood and skilis training programs
provided by LGUs to recovering drug dependents or surrenderers will be featured

/ We would like to respactiully request for your assistance in disseminating information on the DAPC Week/
celebration to LGUs and calling on their participation to the activities.

Attached is a confirmation form to ba sent by participating LGUs to the DDB on or before 30 Octobar 2017.

Aside from this, we also invite you to take part in the celebration by putting up streamers/banners in strategic
placss in your office. (template attached)

For any concerns regarding the DAPC Wesk celebration, your office may contact Ms. Liane Angelica M.
Kalacas at the following numbers: (02) 8286638 or (0823) 4247443,

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

Undersecretary MARIA BELEW A
Exeacutive Director

3/F, DDB - PDEA Building, NIA Road, National Government Center, Eust Triangle, Diliman, Quezon City, NCR, Philippines
P.0 Box No. 3682 Manila, Tel. No. 929.1753, Website: www.ddb.gov.ph, E-mail: info@ddb.gov.ph



Republic of the Philippines
Office of the President

DANGEROUS DRUGS BOARD

2017 Drug Abuse Prevention and Control Week

LGU Confirmation Form

City/ Municipality.

DAPC Waek Activity the LGU will be participating in:

Simultaneous Fun Run and Torch Lighting Ceremony

Anti-Drug Fair and Exhibit

Name of Focal Person

Designation

Office Telephone Number

Mobile Number

Email Address

Name and Signature of Local Chisf Exécutive Date

(Please send this form to the Dangerous Drugs Board through email at ddbmapru@gmail. com
or fax to (02) 9296639, on or bafore 30 October 2017)

3/F, DDB - PDEA Building, NIA Road, National Governmont Center, East Triangle, Diliman, Quezon City, NCR, Philippines
P.O Box No. 3682 Manlla, Tel. No, 529-1753, Website: www.ddb.gov.ph, E-mail: info@ddb.gov.ph
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Office of the President

DANGEROUS DRUGS BOARD

Love LIFE.

Fight DRUGS.

Nowenber 19-29, 2017
Ang Pakikinig sa mga Bata o Kabataan

ay Daan Upang Tulungan Silang Lumaki
na Malusog at Ligtas.

.01



